
THE CORPORATION OF THE VILLAGE OF SALMO
REPORT FROM COUNCIL

COUNCILLOR SEGALL

Council Report for Council Meeting held on 19th August, 2021.

PORTFOLIOS

Chamber of Commerce: 
Several follow up discussions regarding the progress  on the mining exhibit. 
Report received by email as follows:

“Mining Project Report

Display area cleared and designated for equipment pieces. Ground leveled and we have poured some 
additional bases and will have the artifacts in their designated places shortly.

The painting on these pieces is 85% complete with touch up needed when placed.  ( Due to the heat we 
were unable to paint until it was a bit cooler, as it was suggested by the paint supplier that the paint 
would peel next year if the equipment was hot to the touch when painting.)

The research and documenting of the equipment is complete and signage has been addressed 
with consideration as to structural foundation concerns, installation and maintenance costs and 
vandalism. Sign bases will be installed shortly with information to be attached once completed by Sign 
Company. 

Web-site work is being done to include relevant background information, site data, and historical data. A
large area map is being constructed to be mounted on the backside of the mural that is there now, a 
self-guided tour pamphlet will be completed shortly.  

To date we are fortunate to have a large volunteer base working on this project and many are eager to 
continue until the project is completed.

As soon as pieces are placed we will address landscape needs and pathways.

This project is a real asset to the community and will be a draw to many visitors.

The Chamber whole heartily thanks the Village for their support with this undertaking.

 Heather”

A revised list of local businesses and home industries is almost ready for print.

I have proposed a market/promotional event for local home industries and services. 
Discussions ongoing between SVYCC and the Chamber from lists that are on file and recent social media 

Alternate – West Kootenay Boundary Hospital District: Nothing to report.



Environment & Sustainability: Nothing to report.

Transportation: 
Discussions  with CAO regarding possibility to approach CBT for assistance in contribution financially to 
conduct the Transit Study needs of the Village and area.

OTHER MEETINGS OR ACTIVITIES OF NOTE

Consideration and suggestions to draft online Zoning Bylaw under development.

Assisted in distribution of Salmo 75th Anniversary bags. 

Preparing to assist in the assembly/installation of the planned Lion's Park playground equipment.


